
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 7/31/2014 7:14:54 PM

Subject: Constituent update

This was just sent to me by a constituent. Passing along as information so you will be aware. 

Thanks,

Shane

A caller just called into WORD Radio 106.5 stating he has a relative on the Border.
He named off the number of children going to towns across South Carolina, North Carolina and Georgia.
Total of 1050 children are to be delivered to South Carolina.
I only got a few areas mentioned: Simpsonville 150

Woodruff 150 
W. Union 150
Easley 100
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